
      The nursing staff (Ginger, Robin, Teresa, Molly, Colt, 
and all others who cared for Clarence Ward) were very 
attentive to his needs, both medically and personally. They 
were very helpful in arranging medical appointments and 
transportation as needed. The patient care aides were 
very conscientious in his daily care. There are too many 
names to list, but thank you all.
	 Thank you to the kitchen staff for the good, healthy 
meals. And to the cleaning staff for taking care of the 
rooms. Sally and Nicole in Physical and Occupational 
Therapy were very dedicated to making his rehab 
productive and enjoyable. The Social Worker, Brittany, 
was very helpful in dealing with insurance. Thank you to 
Cheri and Cherise and all the rest of the staff that made 
Clarence’s stay here a beneficial experience.                   	
	                         

                           - Pamela A. Brooks
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